Community Education

Engaging People; Enriching Lives!

Aquatics Program

2013-2014 Highlights

It has been a great year at the pool! Class participant numbers are on the rise. We had 2,628 participants
in various programs this past year. The pool averages 250-300 people a day. All parent/child classes
were full — some with waiting lists.

Our families are our foundation. They spread the news of our quality programs at reasonable prices.
They continue to keep our programs strong by supporting us as their children grow older.

Private and semi-private lessons continue to be an important part of our program giving an alternative
to parents who may have children with special needs or scheduling conflicts.

Thank You and Goodbye!

The district welcomes Jennifer Olson as the new
supervisor of aquatics and | say good-bye after 22
years with the district. How lucky | am to have a
career that | love. | have seen many people learn
to swim, have fun and be safe around water
during my years at the District Pool. | would like
to thank FLAS for the support they have given to
the aquatics program and myself. | can’t wait to
see what new ideas Jennifer brings to the
program.

Sue Griffin
Aquatics Supervisor

Offering Swim Programs for All Ages!



